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To: PRESIDENTS- ALL UAW REGION 8 LOCAL UNIONS
RE: UAW Region 8 Retired Workers Conference — May 2021
Dear Brothers and Sisters:

It is our regret to inform you that the UAW Region 8 Retired Workers Conference will be
postponed from May 3 - 7, 2021 until August 22 - 26, 20?1 in St Pete’s Beach, Florida due to
the Covid Variants and Deviants increasing nationally, plus our Institutional policy restricting in
person meetings. Revised call letters will be sent out regarding the rescheduling of the Retired
Workers Conference as we get closer to the conference time.

We appreciate your understanding during these unprecedented times. If you have any
concerns, please contact Katie Bryan at our office at (615) 443-7654.

In solidarity,

s

Mitchell Smith, Director
UAW Region 8
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